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2 April 2019 
 
 
Albert Dessi 
Assistant Director 
Department of the Environment and Energy 
GPO Box 787, Canberra ACT 2601 
albert.dessi@environment.gov.au 
 
 
REQUEST FOR CONSULTATION PERIOD EXTENSION 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Dessi, 
 
This letter formally requests an extension on the consultation period for the Carbon Credits (CFI - 
Landfill Gas) Methodology Determination Variation 2019 Exposure Draft. 
 
Industry believes the five-day period between the industry briefing and the submission deadline is 
insufficient to allow it to adequately address the complex issues raised in the exposure draft. 
 
Therefore, we would like the consultation period extended to COB Friday, April 26 in order to give all 
stakeholders adequate time to respond. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Colin Sweet 
CEO ALOA 
 


